
 
 

 
Household Waste Recycling Sites during lockdown 

 

At the present time HWRS will operate as usual, pending further 
government advice. However, the government advice states 
that you should only leave the home for essential reasons, and 
as household kerbside collections will continue to operate, WSCC 
ask residents to carefully consider whether they need to visit a 
HWRS while the restrictions are in place. 

When visiting a HWRS there will be certain measures in place 

for the safety of visitors and staff: 

• The number of vehicles accessing the sites will be 

restricted. This may lead to queues at some sites, and 
visitors are asked to respect local residents and businesses 
by not blocking entrances. 

• There will be no pedestrian access at any of the sites under 
the current social distancing measures. 

• Social distancing barriers will be in place. Visitors will be 
directed into enclosed bays to dispose of their waste. 

• Only one person will be allowed to get out of a vehicle 
unless strictly necessary. Please travel to the sites alone if 
possible.  

• Site staff will not be able to help unload your waste and 
recycling. 

• Residents may need to move their vehicle and repark in 
order to access different bays. 

For more information visit www.recycleforwestsussex.org 
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